
From: Emily Mayon-White  
Sent: 01 May 2023 17:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref no: 2022/3853/P opposition to the wheel 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am emailing to notify my objection to the ferris wheel being built in Camden 
Market. (Reference no: 2022/3853/P). 
 
The wheel is likely to increase the size of crowds which will cause even further 
strain on roads and transport. Furthermore, the wheel will be an eyesore 
ruining an area famous for its cultural history. Finally, the wheel will result in a 
loss of privacy for those living around it. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Mayon-White 
 
 


